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C&H Comment below

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916
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Questions Comments:

Jeff Nash, my husband, and I would like the Commission to vote NO to the permit application by C&H
Farms, which would again put the Buffalo River and Big Creek in jeopardy of pollution from excess
phosphorus.  This new permit under Reg. 5 will severely increase the millions of gallons of hog manure
being spread on fields near Big Creek, which empties into the Buffalo River. We have been fighting to
keep the Buffalo a clean national river that we can all use to swim in, camp along, eat the fish from,
etc.  We do not want this permit to go through, nor do we want more hogs raised in large commercial
feeding operations to go into that watershed.  JUST SAY NO:  KEEP THAT FARM THE SIZE IT IS.  IF
THEY WANT MORE HOGS, THEY CAN TAKE THEM SOMEWHERE FLAT AND NOT ON KARST
FORMATIONS WHICH DRAIN DOWNSTREAM FOR YEARS AFTER BEING POLLUTED.   Thank you for
voting NO.  We are not against farming per se, just this farm in this place.   Dina and Jeff Nash, users
of the Buffalo River since we were kids, Maumelle
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